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This	 summer,	 our	 students	 have	 experienced	 the	 Canadian	way	 of	 life	 in	 the	 city	 of	

Kamloops	 in	British	Columbia,	Canada	 from	15	 July	 to	29	 July,	2017.	During	 the	 tour,	

students	were	 immersed	 in	Canadian	culture	and	applied	the	English	 language	 in	real	

life	situations	with	our	host	 families	while	attending	English	classes	at	 the	Thompson	

Rivers	 University	 (TRU).	 Students’	 concepts	 of	 responsibility,	 respect,	 serving	 others	

and	 environment	preservation	were	 strengthened	 through	 their	 role	 as	 a	part	of	 the	

Canadian	local	community.	


